From: Jeremy Steeng]

Sent: 12 June 2019 14:26

To: Diver, John

Subject: 144 Mill Lane
Attachments: 144 Mill Lane Trees 001,jpg
Hi John,

T hope you are well.
I left a message for you last week and not sure if you got it.

As we have already applied to release the conditions for the trees, please could the attached drawing be used
to show the two trees removed and the new tree being planted as the replacement?

Look forward to hearing from you.
Regards

Jeremy

Jeremy Steene RIBA
Steene Associates (Architects) Limited

Creative Architectural Solutions

The Studio.
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